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The council also voted to support SVDP Friends of the Poor Walk event in September. Tonight, we 

would like to present a check in the amount of $1000 to that cause. We have with us tonight to 

receive the donation, President of SVDP, Robert Hopkins  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Once again this year we are supporting Camp Boggy Creek with a donation of $423 as we are 

sponsoring Steve Mcintosh for the Challenge Ride. Steve has been representing our council for that 

event for several years.   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Phil Barlage became an Honorary Life Member a couple years ago; I just now got his card.  
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The council would like to recognize and present to our PGK Clyde Slick this Plaque with the Gavel. 

Thank you for your 2 consecutive years as Grand Knight. You served our council well  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Father Pagano giving the Chaplins Report  
  


